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PARISH STAFF
Fr. Timothy K. Hanley, Pastor
thanley@archtoronto.org
Fr. John Sutka, Associate Pastor
Jsutka@archtoronto.org

Rev. Mr. John Brown, Permanent Deacon
stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Caroline Borcsok, Pastoral Associate
cboresok@archtroronto.org

Carol Dewar, Parish Secretary
stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Joan Cabri, Accountant
loyolabookkeeper@archroronto.org

SUNDAY EUCHARIST
Saturday 5 p.m.
Sunday 7:45 a.m., 9 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and 12 Noon

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST
Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m.
First Friday 9:00 a.m. mass followed by Holy Hour

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (Confession)
Saturday 4 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and anytime by request

UTM CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY
Fr. Timothy Hanley, Chaplain
Lisa Caballero, Campus Minister
We provide a supportive community for students at
UTM to learn, grow, and celebrate their Catholic faith.
For more information visit www.utmcatholics.com or
contact us at utmcatholics@archtoronto.org

ANOINTING OF THE SICK
Please call the parish office. Please also inform the parish
office if a family member is ill or shut-in at home or hospital
and would like Holy Communion brought to them.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Parent(s) are to be registered parishioners and
participate in a preparation program. Contact the
parish office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Couples planning to be married should contact
the parish one year in advance. They must also

take a marriage preparation course.

PARISH SCHOOLS
All Saints 905-828-6348
St. Clare 905-820-2227
St. Mark 905-820-9477
Loyola Catholic Secondary 905-820-9822

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:30 a.m. - Noon

NEW PARISHIONERS

Welcome to our parish family! Please register by filling out the registration
form available in the foyer, parish office and on our parish

website: https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH MINISTRIES
Altar Flowers

Altar Guild

Altar Guild, Linens
Altar Servers

Baptismal Preparation

Bible Study

Children’s Litcurgy (10:30 a.m. Sunday)
(12 Noon Sunday)

Catholic Women’s League

Cleaning

Coffee Sunday

Collection Counters

EDGE Youth Ministry

FORGED Young Adult Ministry

Funeral Altar Servers

Gardening

Hospitality

Knights of Columbus

Ministers of the Eucharist

Ministers of the Word

Music Ministry  5:00 p.m.
9:00 a.m.
10:30 a.m.
12:00 Noon

Pastoral Care of the Sick

Property & Finance

RCIC — Confirmation

RCIC - First Communion

Refugee Committee

Rite of Christian Initiation

of Adults (RCIA)

Rosary Apostolate

ShareLife

Social Outreach

St. Jude’s Cupboard

(Religious Articles)

St. Vincent de Paul Society

Ushers

Volunteer Screening

Yvette Mondragon
Lynn Alp
Anne-Marie Bauer
Jackie Mullan

Franka Lowe

Colin Cranmer-Byng
Marise Mascarenhas
Amita Mathias
Anne-Marie Dayal
Caroline Borcsok
Claudina Mannick
Kathy Kastelic

Fr. John Sutka

Fr. John Sutka

John Crump

Emma Chow
Caroline Borcsok
Mike Genua (Grand Knight)
Audrey D'Souza
Carol Dewar

Cantor & Accompanist
Claudia Ferro

Mark Linsao

Mark Linsao

Anita Gonsalves

Fr. Tim Hanley
Anne Marie Sisti
Lynn Alp

Michelle Kolozetti
Franka Lowe

Judy Camilleri
Fr. Tim Hanley
Ana Buzdon
Sonja Marsic

Steven Chin-Cheong
Don Schreader
Carol Dewar
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SECOND SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME

From the Desk of Fr. Tim...
Younas Gill and Family Arriving Soon!

Our refugee family of 6 adults from Pakistan
(via Thailand) will begin to arrive

on Wednesday January 26, 2022. We have
secured a semi-detached townhouse for them
to live in for the coming year. Currently, we
are asking our parishioners for specific
donations to prepare the house for the
family's arrival.

Please read carefully a letter to the

parish outlining the process for receiving
donations, and consult carefully the

separate Donation list of specific

items needed. Given health and safety
concerns all soft items (mattresses, bedding,
clothing) must be new. All other items can be
gently used (of items needed). Should you be
able to donate a specific item, please send an
email to loyolarefugeecomm@gmail.com and
wait for a confirmation reply before
purchasing the desired item.

Members of our Refugee Committee will be in
the parish hall before and after each mass on
the weekends of January 15/16 and January
22/23 with a list of outstanding items to be
donated, as well as to receive the specific
donated items from parishioners as previously
communicated through
loyolarefugeecomm@gmail.com .

Thank you for your generosity in assisting our
Refugee Committee in settling this family who
have lived displaced in Thailand for over five
years.

St Vincent de Paul Society Thank You!

A heartfelt thank-you for your donations to
the Society of St Vincent de Paul over the
recent Advent season! Thanks to your
enduring support, we were able to present
over $20K in gift cards to 107 families (~ 400
members of our community-in-need) just in
time for Christmas. Those gift cards in turn
allowed families to prepare that special meal,
or place that special gift under the tree over
the holidays, bringing much-needed cheer and
smiles to their loved ones.

Your donations to our ministry through the
annual campaign also allowed us to start the
year with an additional $31K in funds. Thank
you again! This could not have come at a
better time, considering the effects of
inflation on our most affected neighbours-in-
need.

God bless each of you for your ongoing
support of the communities that we serve on
your behalf. Know that you are making a
difference!

Livestream of Sunday 9:00 a.m. Mass

For those not comfortable or able to return to
mass quite yet we continue to encourage you
to view the livestream of our Sunday 9 a.m.
Mass via our new parish website:
https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

Archdiocesan Survey on Synodality

Pope Francis has launched the Synod on
Synodality: a two-year global process of
listening to the faithful that will help the
Church reflect on how we can do God’s will in
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the world today. The comments of the faithful
will ultimately be discussed at a meeting of
the bishops in the Vatican in 2023. You are
encouraged to watch a video featuring
Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop of
Toronto, explaining the synod and inviting all
Catholics to participate:
https://bit.ly/SynodalityVideo .

To learn more about the Synod on Synodality
and to share your thoughts, please visit:
www.archtoronto.org/synodality.

Sacrament of Confirmation 2022

We have had to move our January Preparation
Meetings online via Zoom this week, and we
apologize for the technical difficulties that
resulted in the cancellation of our Monday
meeting. We hope to resume our in-person
preparations next month and will send an
email update to all families in early February.

2022 Offertory Envelopes/Pre-Authorized
Giving

Thank you for your continued support of our
parish during these challenging times,
especially through your use of offertory
envelopes and/or Pre-Authorized Giving
(PAG). Offertory envelopes for 2022 are
available in the parish hall and have been pre-
assigned and sorted alphabetically by last
name. Please observe social distancing in
picking up your envelopes before or after
mass. Thank you for picking up your offertory
envelopes as soon as possible!

If you are not currently registered in the parish
and wish to use Offertory envelopes, please
fill out the parish registration form on the
table in the foyer and return it to the parish

office and we will notify you when your new
2022 offertory envelopes are ready for pick

up.

| thank those who are currently using the
option of Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG) here at
the parish and remind them to pick up a set of
2022 envelopes for the special collection
envelopes are not part of PAG. To register for
PAG please complete the forms located in
each foyer of the church or the electronic
version found here: Microsoft Word -
PAGBROCHURE.docx (archtoronto.org)

Your Financial Support is Appreciated

Thank you once again for your generosity and
support of our parish community especially
by placing your envelope in the offertory
basket before mass or mailing in your
donations, or donating via Pre-Authorized
Giving (PAG forms available through parish
website) or by credit card, or single or
monthly donations through the “Donate now”
button (at www.archtoronto.org or through
our parish website:
www.stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org.

Parish Registration

If you are new to the parish and will be staying
to worship with us, please fill out a
registration form on the website (link is on
large scrolling banner, 4th button). If your
children attend one of our parish elementary
schools or Loyola High School, you are not
automatically registered in the parish. Also, if
you are recently married or an adult no longer
living with your parents, we kindly ask that
you also register as a member of the parish. It
only takes a minute and helps us to know our
parishioners better.
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Shop LOCAL -
Eat LOCAL .

Spend LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

and support the local businesses
that support your parish

Remember...
Let our advertisers

A
know you saw \\‘\)

Sam McDadi Real Estate Inc.
Helen O'Brecht
416-728-9270

www.mcdadi.com

their ad here.

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

FLORIST

GARDEN

CENTRE
NURSERY

905-820-9789

Don't leave our
advertisers HANGING!

Please patronize and
tell them that you
appreciate their
support

HOUSES 1.
Open 7 Days a Week
3225 Winston Churchill Blvd.

TOADV

THE PERFECT SPOT

ERTISE vour BusINESS!

Your advertisers make
this bulletin possible

EAT LOCAL
SHOP LOCAL
ENJOY LOCAL

Holy Name of Mary
College School

Catholic School for Girls (Grades 5 - 12)
www.hnmcs.ca 905-891-1890 x103

Sl st

Ttalian Food Shop

Head Office
905-896-9000
www.palmapasta.com

Andrew Mayhew, CFP
mwm@mayhewwealth.com
905-813-0173

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL ADVERTISE! ‘ MAYHEW WEALTH MANAGEMENT LTD.
"Cycling the Journey of Financial Success"
905-624-4422 .
Shop LOCAL - Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL - Enjoy LOCAL
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Flowers & Headston

CASKET OUTLET
SAVE UP TO 75% over Funeral Homes
Canadian Quality Caskets, Urns, Funeral

966 Pantera Dr., Unit 25 905-282-0555 CasketOutlet.ca

)
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905-624-4422

for this space Hair Design for Women and Men

L / Since 1981
C{W "Voted Best Hair Salon in Mississauga 8 Years in a Row"

I1) ZYLOR EDUCATION

TUTORING

MATH, BIO, CHEM, PHY & ENGLISH
GRADE 2 - GRADE 12 & UNI

905-997-0997
www.zyloreducation.com
hello@zyloreducation.com

farmbro

VAN & TRUCK EQUIPMENT
Van and truck equipment & accessories
from Canada's largest privately owned
provider of work vehicle solutions
4200 Sladeview Cres.
905-828-5521

l Sherwood Forest Village, 1900 Dundas St. W. 905-822-2690

JAF "
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J.A.F. POOL SERVICE LTD.
Committed to Service Excellence
John A. Fontyn
Tim Power

905-820-7530
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Skip the Visit™

$5 prescription renewal Online
www.SkriptMD.com
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